

October 17, 2017

Dr. Jaap Mulder 329 Balliol St Toronto, ON M4S 1E1

Dear Dr. Mulder,

RE: 2017-2018 Postgraduate Research Awards

I am very pleased to inform you that the Postgraduate Awards Committee at the Faculty of Medicine has awarded you the *Elizabeth Arbuthnot Dyson Fellowship* and the *Chisholm Memorial Fellowship*. The total monetary value of this award is \$7,500. Your funding will be paid in nine monthly instalments, with your first payment deposited into your bank account in October.

Acceptance of this award implies that you will have sufficient opportunity and resources to carry out the research you described in your proposal.

It would be appreciated if you would send a letter of thanks to the donor who have generously established or supported this award. Please complete the following form (on the link provided below) to express your appreciation in receiving these generous awards: http://uoft.me/DonorAppreciation.

On behalf of the Awards Committee, please accept our congratulations on your achievement!

Sincerely,

Salvatore Spadafora MD, FRCPC, MHPE

M Spadafor

Vice Dean, Post MD Education

Copies to:

Dr. Ronald Cohn, Chair, Department of Pediatrics

Dr. Lisa Robinson, Division Head, Pediatric Nephrology

Dr. Norm Rosenblum, Professor and Senior Scientist, Pediatric Nephrology

Dr. Christoph Licht, Associate Professor, Pediatric Nephrology

Dr. Folkert Kuipers, Head Professor, Pediatrics, University Medical Center Groningen